Spirit, Spunk, Sparkle, and Spice
January 21 2017	SPecial Super Sandwich Saturday at the NCSU University Club
Nine sisters and one guest enjoyed time together with a tasty sandwich plate.
· The planned spelling bee was postponed due to not having any attendees from the invited chapter
· We shared concerns for sisters with health and family issues.
· Collected SPare change from keeping a blessing jar and also for the DKG International Africa fund
· President Jennifer led us in discussion as she completed her chapter presidents’ survey.  The questions are seeking to determine connections with and support needed from our State and International DKG communications and initiatives.
· Our songleader Serena Pearce led us through our chapter song
· Approved the November minutes

· Time was spent reviewing the programs for the rest of the year

· There is a quick turnaround for RSVP for the special February 7 6:00pm dinner meeting.  We have invited 5 male educators and their wives for a unique Valentine’s themed evening.  Sisters are invited to bring their SPouse (or brother or son or friend)
· We have to tell University Club the menu next week (Jan 24th) and the count the following week (by February 1)
Sisters are reminded to get in the habit of using our new website!  Please RSVP for the February meeting asap!    http://gammaetadkg.weebly.com

· At the March meeting we will vote on nominations for new members.  Forms will be provided at the February meeting

· During April the Scholarship Committee will meet, sisters are invited to volunteer to help with the important selection process
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· The May meeting will be the SPecial induction ceremony for the new members

